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Dear Parent/Carer of Y4 Children 
 
Wakefield Cathedral visit – 23rd October 2023   

The children of our Year 4 class will be visiting Wakefield Cathedral as part of this half 
terms diploma – Respect: A Shared Value.  

The Cathedral have offered to create a bespoke workshop to coincide with our diploma, 
and focus on respect from a Christian perspective.  

The full cost of the trip is £430.00 - the coach cost is £340.00 and the workshop cost is 
£90.00. The Academy can subsidise some of the cost, but request a voluntary 
contribution of £12.50 per child towards the cost - payable on ParentPay please.  

It is important for us to stress that in the event of an inadequate number of parental 
contributions, it will not be possible for the workshop to take place and will be 
cancelled.  

We will leave school at 12:10pm and return from Wakefield Cathedral at 3pm. 

Children will have an earlier lunch at school before we leave for the visit. 

We would appreciate if your contribution could be paid by Friday 13th October 2023.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Miss L Yeomans. 
 


